
Smith’s Wood Medical Centre
Burtons Way, Smith’s Wood

We are pleased to invite local residents to a drop-in public engagement 
event where proposals for a new medical centre to accommodate Green 
Lane Surgery and Arran Medical Centre will be presented. The event will 
give you an opportunity to view and comment on the proposals prior to a 
submission of a planning application.

Thursday 17th November, 2pm-6pm

at Smith’s Wood Primary Academy, Burtons Way

whp.Solihull
Clinical Commissioning Group

For more information please visit www.northsolihull.co.uk where the 
application drawings can also be viewed and comments submitted via the 
‘contact us’ page. If you cannot attend the event then physical copies of the 
drawings will be available to view at Elmwood Place.

The deadline for the receipt of comments is 24th November. 
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